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Food, Fun and Flick — Friday, February 21

Lincoln’s PTO is hosting a movie night right here at Lincoln. They will be showing Despicable Me 4
(playing in the Multi-Purpose room) or Wild Robot (playing in the Gymnasium). There will be
concession items for $1. Doors open at 6:00pm and the movies start at 6:30pm. Doors will be
locked with no re-entry at 6:50pm. Parents must attend with and monitor their children. Please

bring your own seating (blanket, bean bag, lawn chairs, etc.).

Zeeland East Girls Basketball Fundraiser — February 15

The Zeeland East Girls Basketball team will be hosting a gym night where parents can drop off
their children at the Zeeland East High School Gym on February 15 from 6:30pm-8:30pm for fun
games and snacks. The cost is $30 per child or $50 per family. They will accept cash or check at
the door. You must complete a registration form prior to attending. If you have questions, please

contact Troy Haommond at thammond@zps.org.

Lincoln Spirit Store

Lincoln’s online “Spirit Store” is running a 20% discount on all items purchased
between February 1-14! Use the code: sharethelove20 at checkout. Go to the following link to order:

https://thtstores.com/zeelandeastlincoln/shop/home

Porent/TeoCher Conferences

Lincoln School will be hosting parent teacher conferences on Thursday, March 6 from 1:00pm -
7:00pm and Friday, March 7 from 1:00pm — 3:00pm. Information about signups will be coming from

classroom teachers soon.

Winter Break

There will not be school on February 10 and 11 due to Winter Break.
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2025/2026 Enroliment is Open

Go to ZPS.org to do your new student enrollment online. Please call the Administration Office

(616.748.3000) or Lincoln’s office (616.748.3350) if you have any questions.



